energy corporation

April 6, 1999

Oil ConservationDivision
811 South First Street
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention: Mr. Tim Gum
RE: Unorthodox Well Location

Dear Mr. Gum:

Enclosed please find a revised application whereby Marbob
previously requested administrative approval for the unorthodox location
on the Burch Keely Unit #858. We changed the footage on this well,
therefore, we are requesting approval on the location with the revised
footage.

Thank you for your help in this matter. If you have any questions
regarding this change, please contact Dean Chumbley at (505)748-3303.

Sincerely,

Misti McLurg
Land Department
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